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MINUTES 
FACULTY SENATE COMMITTEE ON UNIVERSITY PLANNING 

February 7, 2013, union room 204 at 3:30 pm 
 

Present: Barbara Anderson, Karen Blakeslee, Lynn 
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Committee members asked about tunnels, walkways, or bridges for students; have those been 
considered for the future.  Jackson responded that these have been discussed.  At the beginning of the 
discussion he had noted many faculty have never been to the dining centers; committee members 
conversed about how to make this happen more.  Another topic addressed was that a thousand 
freshman students do not live on campus each year due to various reasons, one of them being there 
are not enough beds to accommodate them.  However, students living off campus are usually in less-
than-desirable living conditions.  Is there a way to make sure students are aware of situations that 
would not be the best for them?  Right now Jackson makes off campus listings available to students 
when campus rooms are filled, but there are no differentiations made between listings as to whether 



3 
 


